
 Treasurer's Report:    

2018 has been a successful year in that a number of projects have been 

completed and we have held our own with the extra costs this has involved. We 

have also managed a complete Risk Assessment and a Health & Safety review. 

A savings account has been opened to give a small interest on our funds which 

will increase with any interest rise. 

All now set to go forward into 2019. 

 

 




